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July 11, 2014

Honorable Dana Blickley

Brevard County Property Appraiser
400 South St., 5th Floor

Titusville, Florida 32780

Dear Ms. Blickley:

The Department has reviewed your budget request for the operation of your office for the period
of October 1, 2014 through September 30, 2015, pursuant to Section 195.087, Florida Statutes. A copy of
this letter and your tentative budget are being sent to your Board of County Commissioners.

This budget contains tentative amendments and changes that have been made by this office. The
salary reflected for the official is based on the current salary for 2013-2014. The Official’s final salary
computations for 2014-2015 will be provided by the Office of Economic and Demographic Research, and
our office will make the necessary adjustments when this information becomes available.

Section 195.087, Florida Statutes, provides for the submission of additional information or
testimony by the Property Appraiser and/or the County Commission prior to August 15, 2014. This office
will make its final amendments or changes to your budget on or before August 15, 2014, and will provide
notice to both you and your Board of County Commissioners at that time. Please provide all additional
information in time to allow sufficient review prior to the August 15th deadline.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (850) 617-8845.

Sincerely,
Oy Pilaiio
Cathy Ga:gls
Budget Supervisor
Property Tax Oversight
CG/ac
Enclosure

cc: Board of County Commissioners
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